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We celebrated Diversity Week at the end of June.
Thank you to everybody who contributed to a
brilliant week of events.  We started with a very
informative assembly from our BSL group on
neurodiversity, a form time diversity quiz, a
lunchtime scavenger hunt, our second annual
Pride Parade and we finished the week with a non
uniform Culture Day which combined informative
stalls, a dazzling fashion show and some amazing
dance performances.  Read on for more details
and to see what else we've been doing this term.

Diversity Week 2022

I D NewsletterI D Newsletter
Summer 2022Summer 2022



Thank you to all the staff and students who joined us on
our Pride Parade.  It was great to see  Year 11 and 13
students who came back especially from their study
leave and we were very pleased to welcome students
from AGS too.

In the year of the 50th anniversary of the first UK Pride
march, we all feel very grateful for and proud of the
inclusive atmosphere we have at AHS.

A reminder that Spectrum runs every Friday lunchtime in
H12 as a supportive space for LGBTQ+ students and
allies.



Culture Day

A fantastic group of Year 10 students from our ID
group, organised an amazing dance performance -
thank you so much to them and to all who took part!
See some video footage on the next page.



Culture Day



Culture Day

Ana and Samai in Year 12 organised a spectacular fashion
show, which showcased the amazing outfits worn for our non-
uniform day.  The countries represented were: America,
Bangladesh, China, Ghana, India, Nigeria, Pakistan, Philippines,
Poland, Sri Lanka, Vietnam and Zimbabwe.  Another huge
thank you to all of those who ran stalls to spread awareness
of different aspects of culture and diversity. Profits from the
day have gone to The Rosie May Foundation.



BSL and Awareness Club
Chaitanya and Zahra in Year 10 have started a fantastic
new club on a Wednesday lunchtime.  After learning
British Sign Language themselves, they wanted to give
all of our students the opportunity to learn it - and they
are doing a brilliant job - just look at them signing 'This
is Me'! 
They also wanted to spread awareness of hidden
disabilities and look at a different area each week.  So
far we have learnt more about autism, ADHD, OCD and
dyslexia.  They also worked with one of our ID
Ambassadors, Nirmani, to give us a very informative
assembly as part of our Diversity Week.
You can see their assembly and club session on our ID
website here:  https://www.ahs.bucks.sch.uk/id/ 



Introducing our new ID Ambassadors

 Anti Bullying Work
A group of students from Year 7 - Year 12 have been
working with the charity Equaliteach to look at the
issues of bullying and prejudice.  As a result, they
have produced a student friendly Anti-bullying and
prejudice guide for students which you can find on
the following pages and on our website at:
https://www.ahs.bucks.sch.uk/ahs-against-bullying/

And thank you to all they are doing to continue to
support the work of the ID group








